
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Maurice Hernandez [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=CITY /CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MBH] 
9/4/2019 9:11:12 AM 
Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]; Matthew Chambers 
[/ o=I ngl ewood/ ou=CITY / cn=Recipi ents/ cn=mtc] 
Gordon Anderson [gordon@gandersonassociates.com]; Christopher E. Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange 
Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d28bfd2b0f274cd8af3119a3b715d010-Christopher E.] 
RE: IBEC: Email Address 

Maurice B Hernandez 
City Of Inglewood 
Information Technology & Communications 
310.412.5526 

From: Mindala Wilcox 
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 2:32 PM 
To: Matthew Chambers <mchambers@cityofinglewood.org>; Maurice Hernandez <mhernandez@cityofinglewood.org> 
Cc: Gordon Anderson <gordon@gandersonassociates.com>; Christopher E. Jackson <cejackson@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC: Email Address 

Hi Matt and Maurice, 
We wanted to request that a new email address be set up to receive public comments on the IBEC EIR that will be going 
out in the near future. This is needed so that we can ensure all public comments are received in a timely manner and 
are not lost in the 50-75 other emails I receive a day. Without a separate email address created, my email address would 
become the point of contact on the public notice. If this is possible, we would like to request the name 
ibecproject@cityofinglewood,org. 

Please let me know any additional steps needed to facilitate this. Thanks. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301 

V(310) 412-5230: F(310) 412-5681: IIl.\,'lliJC:.QJ<.@.~i.t_yg.fir:igl.f!.\,'llQ.CJ.Q,.Qrg 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE EN\llROl\IMHH BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. 


